
 

 
Oak Hill Alumni Named National Merit Semifinalists 
Oak Hill Class of 2011: Sussna and Toghramadjian    
Congratulations to Ian Sussna and Thomas Toghramadjian (Oak Hill Class of 2011) who have been named National 

Merit Semifinalists at St. Paul Academy and Summit School. Semifinalists are determined by preliminary SAT 

(PSAT) scores. According to the National Merit Scholarship Corporation, about 1.4 million juniors entered the 2015 

competition and less than 1 percent of high school seniors are awarded Semifinalist recognition. National Merit 

Scholarships will be awarded to 2500 seniors in the spring. Congratulations Ian and Thomas!   
 

 


